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Item 5 – Public Participation 

 
Question 1  
 
When and how will the Council publish its response to the Planning for the Future 

White Paper?  

Response 

This was published on 29 October 2020 as a Wiltshire Council News Release. 

 
 
 
 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/news/wiltshire-council-publishes-its-response-to-the-government-white-paper-on-planning

